‘/TC SPOTLIGHT 25  c-Newsletter of the VTC | October 2022

INABER & R 1HE

Sharing sessions on national development

VIC—EBIARELESD » BI3EHEE « T{ELE ~ B)IEEFE At the VTC, staff are encouraged to keep abreast of the
% H IMFERITWNEBRERAEN T - Ba1 > B latest national and Hong Kong development through a
ES N ER AR L EES I EEATaEL+ R  diverserange of activities, such as seminars, workshops,
TGN IT > M8 THEE % (hEEE) « [—E training programmes and so on. To this end, we invited

| R . . =t Chairman of Endeavour Education Centre Mrs Rita FAN
Ml ~ (BAE) 5 (BRERZE) BXR > BT gy aitai and Solicitor Ms Miriam LAU Kin-yee to

ZRIDZE » IFRAKXEXRERREGIRIIAIR conduct sharing sessions on the Constitution of the
People's Republic of China and on its correlation with
“One Country, Two Systems”, the Basic Law, and the
National Security Law, to deepen colleagues’ knowledge
about the Constitution and the legislation concerned.




